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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

CHINA
6 November 2018, Room XX, Palais des Nations
Mr. President, the Philippines welcomes the Chinese delegation to this UPR Session. 

We commend China’s successful antipoverty measures and initiatives. We note efforts made to enhance access to education of children with disability. 
The Hong Kong Special Administrative Region is home to a lot of foreign workers.  We commend actions taken to improve their welfare. 
In a constructive spirit, we recommend the following (for China): 

1. continue efforts in enhancing the welfare of persons with disability and the elderly;
2. continue the fight against illegal drugs and rehabilitation of drug addicts;

3. enhance monitoring of the implementation of Standard Employment Contract particularly for migrant domestic workers in Hong Kong; and
4. consider becoming a party to the International Convention on the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families (ICRMW).

Thank you. END
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